Doug Mcintyre

From: Pauline Cantor <pauline.cantor@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 6:07 PM

To: EIS

Subject: EIS public comment

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL]

| support a variety of housing options in Sammamish. We are not an exclusive/gated community. We have schools, we
have commercial centers. We want our housing to reflect our diverse community that includes seniors who want to
downsize and workers we now see as essential.

| also am a strong supporter of parks and open space. It is important that parks and open space remain a priority and
that land acquisition be a part of this. Parks and open space, as well as trail connections, are essential for the health and
welfare of our community.

| also support action steps to a more sustainable and green city. Climate change must be addressed at every level
including by the City.

How many comments has the City received on the EIS? Information is lacking in Sammamish. Like other small cities
who’ve lost local newspapers, Sammamish needs to come up with other ways to inform the public and ways for the
council to know what the community wants.

Thank you.

Pauline Cantor
627 208t Ave SE
Sammamish WA 98074
c. 425-281-8218

pauline.cantor@outlook.com

Please be aware that email communications with members of the City Council, City Commissioners, or
City staff are public records and are subject to disclosure upon request.



